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Minutes of the Executive Committee Meeting held January 21, 2025, at 7:00  

P.M.  Present in Council Chambers were Chairman Heberling, Mr. Janik, Mr. 

Wachholz, Mr. Winiarski, Mr. Nahorn, Ms. Harmych, President Wasilk, 

Auditor Phillips, Treasurer Ramsey, and Assistant Law Director Ward and 

three union representatives.  Mr. Dembinski, Law Director Pecora, and 

Safety/Service Jeffreys were absent and had letters on file.   

 

A-24-21 Ordinance establishing a permanent part-time payroll 

clerk/budget assistant; emergency.  (Income Tax Clerk)  

 

 Mr. Ramsey requested that this be tabled. There are some 

 concerns regarding this request.  One of the reasons  

 involves objections by the Union.  

 

 Mr. Nahorn motioned to table this item.  Seconded by  

 Mr. Wachholz.  Vote 6-0 to table.   

 

Mr. Wachholz motioned to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Winiarski. Mr. Winiarski  

asked about the current staffing situation in his office.  Mr. Ramsey  

provided the information.  Mr. Winiarski understood that this will be an  

appointed position rather than an “interview” position?  He could not find  

anything on this topic. He would like to hear the information on this.  

Mr. Ramsey said if one reads the proposed ordinance, 139.03, Clerk, is in  

the ordinance and a position that we do not staff. He understands the  

Union position. They will work on this. Voice vote 6-0 to adjourn.  The  

meeting adjourned at 7:07 P. M.  

 

Martin Heberling, Chairman 

Executive Committee  
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